
Medline and Long-term Care Leaders Team 

Up for Health Care Initiatives 

By: Doral Tuttle 

http://tacomavaattorney.com/ 

Medline, the largest medical supplier in the United States has joined the nation’s long-term care 

leaders to meet with congressional leaders on health care initiatives affecting seniors and the 

nursing home industry. 

Medline has sponsored the American Health Care Association and National Center for Assisted 

Living’s annual Congressional Briefing for the last seven years. The meetings allow long-term 

care leaders to discuss long-term care legislative issues, including Medicaid reform and quality 

of care standards for both patients and residents, with members of Congress and their staff. 

Shawn Scott, senior vice president of Medline, describes Medline’s support as standing 

“shoulder to shoulder with the long-term care community on the most important issues that affect 

the wellbeing of our industry and the health of the residents we serve.” 

Getting Legal Help 

When you or a loved one needs help in planning for unexpected long-term care, experienced 

Tacoma elder law attorney Darol Tuttle can help. Attorney Tuttle understands the nuances of 

planning for long-term care, including financial management. He can help you make a thorough 

plan to give you peace of mind. Contact us today at 253-272-1904 

begin_of_the_skype_highlighting 253-272-1904 end_of_the_skype_highlighting or by email 

at info@daroltuttle.com. 

 


